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Mr. Mark Gabler

Director

Energy Technology Engineering Center
Rocketdyne Division

Boeing North American, Inc.

P.O. Box 7930

Canoga Park, CA 91309-7930

Subject: Release of Facilities for Unrestricted Non-Radiologic Use
Dear Mr. Gabler:

The Department of Energy has completed the extensive process to verify that three
facilities at ETEC (Buildings 023, 028, and 029) are no longer radioactively
contaminated. Dockets, comprehensive compilations of both the operational
history and the cleanup history, of these facilities were reviewed by the appropriate
offices within DOE. Subsequently, DOE published a notice in the Federal Register
that certified the radiological condition of these facilities.

The Department of Energy hereby officially notifies the Energy Technology Center
that Building 023, Building 028, and Building 029 are immediately available for

unrestricted non-radiologic use.

Sincerely,

Roger H. Liddle
Director
Environmental Restoration Division
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